
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
 

     

THE DAMON RUNYON 

FOUNDATION  

FELLOWS’ RETREAT 

 

September 25-28, 2016 

 
The 2016 Damon Runyon Fellows’ Retreat will be held at the Dolce Hayes 

Mansion in San Jose, California. The meeting will begin with a reception on 

Sunday afternoon and run through breakfast on Wednesday. All first- and third- 

year Damon Runyon/Damon Runyon-Sohn Fellows are required to attend. We 

look forward to a great retreat! 

 
 

Please mark the dates on your calendars. 
More details will follow in 2016. 

 
 

Contact Clare Cahill, Chief Administrative Officer 
at 212.455.0520 or clare.cahill@damonrunyon.org 

if you have any questions. 


